From:

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:27 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0351, 51 Cavendish Crescent

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Dear Sir or Madam

I am writing to convey my support for the approval of the Application of Minor Variance A-2023-0351 for 51 Cavendish Crescent.

The City of Brampton need to improve its communication of building permit requirements. Rather than spend time and effort on minor infractions for accessory structures that have no impact on the neighbourhood, the City needs to pay more attention to and resolve issues related to illegal construction and existence of unregistered rooming houses and second units. These situations have a much more negative effect on our neighbourhood.

I authorize the posting of my correspondence on the agenda.

I wish to participate virtually in the meeting scheduled for March 19 at 9:30am. Thank you

Sincerely
Susan Colbert Wright
25 Cavendish Crescent, Brampton, Ontario L6T 1Z3